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August 6, 2025 

NOTICE OF ROADWORK ACTIVITIES 
   
Please be advised that Ridgewood Water (RW) has contracted with Conquest 
Construction Inc. to install a raw water main along Park Ave. Road closures will be 
required due to construction activities; however, immediate local traffic will be 
provided with access. Unrestricted access will be reopened at the end of the 
workday. Police will be onsite to provide traffic control.  
 
The new raw water main will be placed in the road within the Right-of-Way (ROW). 
Conquest will be responsible for restoring any pavement, driveways, sidewalk, lawn 
areas, and other features impacted during construction. Roads will be temporarily 
paved until final paving is completed, which will occur either in the Fall of 2025 or 
Spring 2026. The water main installation work will connect wells to the Wortendyke 
PFAS Treatment Facility. A map of the work area has been included. 
 
Construction activities are scheduled to begin on or about August 6, 2025 and 
continue for about 2 weeks. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any emergencies or questions or concerns. 
I can be reached at 267-632-7465. Additionally, you may also contact Ridgewood 
Water.  Ridgewood Water Customer Service can be reached at 201-670-5520, or by 
email at cswater@ridgewoodnj.net.  
 
Your patience and understanding during this process is greatly appreciated and we 
apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
Sincerely, 
Chris Kraft 
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